
                    
 
 

 

 

 

08-04835-015       
        JULY 2023 

Discontinuance of SGC235C Tuner 
Dear Valued Customer, 

This is to inform you that the SGC235C Tuner has reached EOL (End of Life). As a result, Codan can 
no longer continue to support new sales of the SGC235C and is therefore discontinuing this product 
effectively immediately.  

Below is a list of the affected items: 

SGC235C Tuner 

Codan Part # Item Recommended alternative option 

08-06739-001 Tuner, SG235C 500 W PEP 3240 1kW Antenna Tuner 

(CPN 08-07463-001) 08-06740-030 Cable, SG235C Control, 30m 

 

Codan will continue to provide after sales support for the affected products.  

To assist customers through the discontinuance process and answer any questions or concerns, Codan 
has the following support channels which can be accessed as follows: 

For technical enquiries: 

Email:   support@codancomms.com 

 
For sales and product availability related enquiries:  
 
Email:  sales@codancomms.com  
 
Phone:  Asia Pacific:  +61 8 8305 0311   

Americas:  +1 727 471 6900 
Europe & Africa: +971 (0) 44 53 72 01 

  

mailto:support@codancomms.com


Alternatively, please do not hesitate to contact your Codan Sales or Field Service Representative 
directly.  

We look forward to continuing to support your communications needs. 

Steven Jenkins 

VP Systems & Solutions 
Codan Communications. 
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